
Parents - want your child to be successful in college? 

 

A panel of college presidents were recently asked how high schools could better prepare students 

for college. The unanimous answer: Send us emotionally healthy young people! 

 

New this year ... a program for parents to help develop skills that will improve family 

communications and reduce stress. This program will be a 6-week workshop series on Thursday 

evenings at Warde entitled, "Creating Lasting Family Connections". This program is provided by 

Inspire beginning on January 28th. Topics include strengthening parent-child communication 

skills and family bonding, defining family responsibilities, and setting effective expectations and 

consequences on important issues. For more information go the Inspire website 

http://www.inspireinc.org 

 

The workshops will be held in the Lecture Rooms at Warde on Jan 28, Feb 4, 11, 18, 25, and 

March 3. 

 

To register for the program, please contact Terry Muenzen at 255-8388 or email her at 

tmuenzen@fairfieldschools.org 
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